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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2006 01:36 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: 2006 Munich Show

Greetings:

I have just returned home from a 10 day trip to Munich and the 2006 Munich Show.  I have 5
reports posted on what was new at the show and will be unpacking and photographing 
specimens for posting the web in the coming week around the 15th of November. In the 
meantime you can see what was new at the show by visiting:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/ms2006/

If you would like to be removed from this list you can do so by visiting: 

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

There you can add or delete your email address from the various email lists I use.

Regards,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co


